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UEET MEETING ROOM B, WILTON TOWN HALL

PRESENT: First Selectman Bill Brennan, Richard Dubow, Michael Kaelin, Jim Saxe

GUESTS: Interim Police Chief Robert Crosby, Captain John Lynch, David Waters,
Chris Weldon, Cathy Pierce, Liz Doty, and members of the Commission
on Social services, Sandra Dennies, John Kalamarides, Lynne
Vanderslice and Deborah McFadden

Mr. Brennan called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.
Police Department Budget

Robert Crosby, Interim Police Chief and Chris Weldon, Chair of the Police Commission
presented the FY 2016 Police Department Budget Requests.

Social Services Department Budget

Cathy Pierce, Director Social Services presented the FY 2016 Social and Senior
Services Budget Requests.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:06 p.m.

Jacqueline Rochester
Recording Secretary



